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PUBLIC MEETING FOR
SANTA SUSANA PASS STATE
HISTORIC PARK GENERAL PLAN

California State Parks (CSP) would like to invite
you to the first public meeting for the Santa Susana
Pass State Historic Park. The purpose of this
meeting is to inform the public about the status of
the research and planning effort. In addition, we
want to learn about your concerns and interests
about the future of Santa Susana Pass State
Historic Park. The General Plan team, comprised
of CSP landscape architects, resource ecologists,
interpreters, historians, archaeologists and park
staff will be present to listen to your opinions about
the park's future.

A General Plan is mandated for state parks units
by the Public Resources Code. The plan becomes
the primary management document for a unit of the
State Park System, establishing its purpose and
management direction for the future. The plan
does not provide specific designs or locations of ­
facilities but does provide a vision for the park and
guidelines for future development.

Meeting location:

Chatsworth

January 10, 2006, Tuesday
6:30 pm to 8:30 pm @
Chatsworth Park South
(Chatsworth Recreation Center-Gym)
22360 Devonshire Street
Chatsworth, CA 91311

Rock Outcropping

Questions and comments
may be directed to:

California State Parks
Southern Service Center
8885 Rio San Diego Drive
Suite 270
San Diego , CA 92108

ATTN : Santa Susana Pass
State Historic Park Team

PLEASE NOTE:
The Santa Susana Mountain Park
Association will not be holding a
general meeting in December.
Please plan to attend our next general
meeting, Monday, January 16, 2006.
Craig Sap, Superintendent,
California State Parks, LA Sector,
will be meeting with us. We will
discuss the scoping plan and other
issues regarding the Santa Susana
Pass State Historic Park. Join us! .


